Dear Third Graders,

Happy summer! We know that second grade was filled with
many adventures, and now you are ready for a fantastic third grade
experience. We look forward to meeting you and learning with you
this school year.

Please complete the questions with the information
that you acquire from the book. Don't forget to restate the question,
write neatly and edit your work. You can also choose to draw and
color a detailed picture of your favorite part of the book on a separate
page. Another idea would be to bring us on your summer adventures
by taking this book to your favorite summer places and have a picture
taken of you with the book. You will be sharing these activities with us
in September.

We hope you have a great summer reading adventurel

Sincerely,
The Third Grade Teachers



Vacation Under the Volcano by Mary Pope Osborne

Who were the main characters?

What were the most important settings?

What was the problem?

How was the problem solved?

What was your favorite part of the book? Why?




